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“SWEETWOQOOD”

P. O. BOX 391, CHINCHILLA, 4413
286 GORMLEY'’S ROAD
TEL/FAX 46691565
EMAIL washpool@dodo.com.au

17™ July, 2006.

The Redistribution Committee for Queensland,
G.P.O. BOX 2590,
BRISBANE, 4001.

Dear Sirs,

CHANGES TO FEDERAL ELECTORAL BOUNDARIES

We wish to lodge our very strong objection to the proposed changes to these
boundaries.

The proposed distribution offers no commonality of interest with regard to social and
cultural issues, industry, tourism and trade.

The higher population areas to the east of the proposed electorate will ensure that the
large export income producing areas to the west are completely disadvantaged.

Our views are shared by most people who know of the proposed changes.
Please give this decision very careful consideration, preferably travelling throughout
the proposed electorate yourselves in order to obtain some idea of the impossibility of

the situation for the elected representative.

Yours faithfully,

Mr. Timothy J. Doran and /‘%\_/Q_,N -
Mrs. Ruth J. Doran. ’a
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